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The National Academy of Elder Law Attorneys (NAELA) has announced that University of Richmond 

School of Law Professor Leigh Melton, Amanda Bird-Johnson and Lauren Ritter are the recipients of the 

2020 John J. Regan. Writing Award for their article, "Observing the NOTICE Act," published in the 

Spring 2019 NAELA Journal. 

For more info, click here. 
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